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End of the year! 

Thank you for all of the lovely comments about “Dragon 
Days”, the children should all be commended for their effort 
and commitment, particularly Class 5 who were ‘stupendous’ 
according to one reviewer. I have taken some photos but our 
website is about to be changed over to the new one so I’ll 
add them over the summer.  

As we say goodbye to Class 5  we all wish them luck in the 
next stage of their lives; they have been a super class and 
we’ve enjoyed watching them grow into the responsible and 
hard working young people they have become.  

On behalf of all the staff I’d like to wish you all a happy and 
relaxed summer, let’s hope the good weather continues.  

PTA News 

Today in assembly the PTA presented us 
with a cheque for £5,000 which is the 
result of their fund raising efforts. Thank 
you to you all for supporting the work of 
the PTA. 

Over the summer our front playground is 
being resurfaced. The huge cost of this is 
being largely met from a successful  
funding bid to which the school has to 
contribute several thousand pounds; this  
will be covered by the PTA cheque so we 
are really  grateful for their help. 

Two Nations Run 

On Sunday the 22nd July 2018, The Friends of the Union 
Chain Bridge are hosting the Two Nations Run at Paxton 
House. The 1.8km is a great run for children along riverside 
and woodland paths. There are 2 runs-7km and 1.8km. Only 
the 7km crosses the border over the Union Chain Bridge.  
Registration starts at 10am and the runs start at 11 am. For 
speedy entry, fill in the entry form on their website, Twitter 
or Instagram and bring it in on the day. U16s= £3. Over 16s= 
£5. Under 15s unfortunately can't do the 7km.  

Swimming to be paid on a Monday 
(ONLY!) and will start second week back.  

Children come back to school on 
Wednesday 5th September. 

Nursery start on Thursday 6th  
September. 
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